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Other Current Items being discussed by your committee


- several properties in the village now have hedges and bushes which overhang the public footpath outside their properties. The committee is anxious that these footpaths are kept clear to allow ample space for wheelchairs and prams together with good visibility for drivers. 


- working with the Highways Dept. and the local councillors regarding the perceived danger at the top of the slip road onto Newmarket Road.


- keeping in contact with the Anglian Bus Company to encourage and support them with the local bus service.





2010 Waitrose Competition


This year the committee decided, with the approval of the sponsors Waitrose, to try and do something different from judging the appearance of front gardens. We hoped we could involve more of the young people in the village and agreed to have a Scarecrow competition.


There were several displayed round the village on August 14th. The top twelve have been invited to a presentation evening at Waitrose to receive their prizes and certificates.


Next year Notcutts will be sponsoring a Competition. Please think about possible ideas and bring them to the AGM so we can talk to Notcutts and get their support. 





Annual General Meeting 2010


The Residents’ Association AGM will be held on Tuesday 12th October 2010 in the Eaton Primary School Hall at 7.30pm. All residents who receive this newsletter are eligible to attend but only those who have paid their annual subscription will be entitled to vote.


It has been suggested that Poplar Avenue be included in the Association. As Poplar Avenue is not included in our constitution, there will have to be an amendment to make this addition. Residents were circulated during the year and nearly 50% replied that they would like to join with no rejections. Therefore a formal amendment will be proposed at the AGM to include Poplar Avenue within the Residents’ Association.


After the formal business and a short break for refreshments, there will be the opportunity to hear Matthew Davies talk about the ‘Marston Marshes Easy Access’ project and its progress to date. (Also see further report on the back of this newsletter)


The current committee members are Gerald Cooke (chairman) 453164; Barbara Heighes (secretary); Thelma Cooke (treasurer); Rosemary Benton; Hilary Goodson; Margaret Kearn; Jean & Michael Phillips; Christopher Stebbings and Diane Varvel.  All members are eligible for re-election – new members also required.
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